
Bonjour!  Mme. Zimmermann’s Grade 3 students are once again holding their 4th annual “We 
Scare Hunger” Food Drive for the SHARE Food Bank.  The initiative, leading up to Hallowe’en, is 
sponsored by Free the Children and helps local families in the Tri-Cities area!  Children are 
encouraged to bring their donations to class, where Division 12 students will pick them up each 
day to add to the tables in the front hall.  Much needed items include: 
  
•  CANNED FRUITS AND VEGETABLES 
•  CANNED FISH AND MEAT 
•  PASTA AND SAUCES 
•  CANNED MEALS 
•  RICE 
•  CEREAL 
•  PEANUT BUTTER 
•  PANCAKE MIX 
•  JUICE 
•  GRANOLA BARS 
•  ENSURE MEAL SUPPLEMENTS 
•  BABY FORMULA and BABY FOOD 
 
Thanks in advance for your support!  Please check out last year’s photos of Irvine’s “We Scare 
Hunger” Food Drive in the SNAPD Coquitlam newspaper.  
 
http://snapd.at/eetpp5 
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